

CITY OF DETROIT

MARY SHEFFIELD

COUNCIL PRESIDENT

MEMORANDUM

To: David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division

Through: Councilmember Latisha Johnson, Chair, Internal Operations

Standing Committee

From: Council President Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative

to

Date: 2/9/2023

RE: District 5 Appointment Recommendation for Entertainment Commission

SUMMARY:

The office of Detroit City Council President Mary Sheffield recommends Chanel Domonique Carter for the District 5 Entertainment Commission Appointment.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues

City Clerk

DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT:

Name: Yvonne Ragland
Position: Junior Policy Analyst